
 

 
 
 
 
 
April 30, 2021 
 
Chief and Council 
Adams Lake Indian Band 
6452 Hillcrest Road 
Chase, British Columbia 
V0E 1M0 
 
Via Email:  receptionist@alib.ca 
   kukpi7arnouse@alib.ca 
 
Dear Kukpi7 Arnouse and Council,  
 
On behalf of the BC Assembly of First Nations, I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate 
Adams Lake Indian Band on your journey towards completing the 6km waterline on your Reserve. 
This is a significant achievement, and we celebrate this milestone with your community from afar.  
 
Too often we hear about communities that continue to have their calls for safe drinking water go 
unanswered in the water crisis that First Nations are facing across Canada. We recognize these 
initiatives take incredible capacity, commitment, and coordination with Indigenous Services 
Canada, contractors, and community members to secure this basic and fundamental human right 
for our nations. Your story uplifts us and reminds us to continue to advocate for all First Nations 
within BC and Canada to be supported to have this access and achieve these success stories for 
their communities. 
 
Thank you for sharing your historical milestone with us and we wish your community continued 
health and wellness as you celebrate this achievement.  
 
Mussi, 

 
Regional Chief Terry Teegee  
 
 
cc:  Vaughn Sunday, Executive Director 


